
Carl H. Kumpf School – 2018-2019 Bus Information 

 

Route CS 251 – Golden Arrow Bus (908-222-1990) 

Time Stop 

7:15 a.m. Stockton Rd. & Riverbend Drive 

7:22 a.m. Crestwood Lane & Valley Road 

7:24 a.m. Ross Street & Durham Drive 

7:26 a.m. Colonial Drive & St. John’s Path 

7:28 a.m. 481 Valley Road 

7:30 a.m. Valley Road & Parkway Drive 

7:32 a.m. Valley Road & Emerson Road 

7:45 a.m. Arrive at Kumpf School 

 

Route CS 252 – Villani Bus (908-862-3333) 

Time Stop 

7:15 a.m. Hayes Avenue & Sherold Road 

7:25 a.m. Valley Road & Sycamore Road 

7:29 a.m. Valley Road & North Lane 

7:31 a.m. Valley Road & Liberty Street 

7:35 a.m. Broadway & Union Street 

7:39 a.m. Denman Avenue & Westfield Avenue 

7:50 a.m. Arrive at Kumpf School 

 

Route CS 674 – Golden Arrow (908-222-1990) 

Time Stop 

7:20 a.m. Walnut Avenue & Florence Drive 

7:23 a.m. Reifel Street & New York Avenue 

7:26 a.m. Raritan Road & Poplar Terrace 

7:30 a.m. James Avenue & Coldevin Road 

7:33 a.m. Coldevin Road & Sunset Drive 

7:35 a.m. Grandview Avenue & Carolina Street 

7:40 a.m. Picton Street & Boynton Street 

7:43 a.m. Boulevard & Dakota Street 

7:50 a.m. Arrive at Kumpf School 

 

Note: Delayed opening, bus pick-up will begin at 8:50 a.m. 

P.M. route is the reverse of the A.M. route 

 

 Students should arrive at the stop at least 10 minutes before pick-up time. Students must enter the 

bus in a safe manner, buckle seat belts and remain seated. 

 Parents must notify the school and the Transportation Secretary, Christine Unish (732-574-9600, 

ext. 3352) with any change in phone numbers, and addresses. Parents are responsible for the safety 

of students until they board the bus. Please allow a 10-minute window for the bus to reach the stop. 

Buses can be delayed for unforeseen circumstances (weather, traffic, etc.) 

 

When Buses Are Late 

To report late buses, morning or afternoon, items left on the bus by students, or any other bus related 

problems, call the school secretary, Diane MacAvoy at 732-381-0400, ext. 4100 and Christine Unish, 

transportation secretary at 732-574-9600, ext. 3352. Mrs. Unish will contact the bus company regarding the 

problem and will contact parents with an explanation. 


